
 

Network Notification 
Notice Date:  April 7, 2020 
To:   CareSource Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  COVID-19: CDC Health Alert on Chloroquine 
 
 
Summary 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) has posted a health alert bulletin: Severe Illness 
Associated with Using Non-Pharmaceutical Chloroquine Phosphate to Prevent and Treat 
Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19). 
 
Please access the link to review the alert. 
 

Questions? 
Please visit the CDC’s website for more information on COVID-19. 
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https://emergency.cdc.gov/han/2020/han00431.asp
https://emergency.cdc.gov/han/2020/han00431.asp
https://emergency.cdc.gov/han/2020/han00431.asp
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html

